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NEWS RELEASE 
 
Board of Trustees Appoint New Principal for Niverville High School 
 
Steinbach, MB, April 26, 2024 – The Hanover School Division Board of Trustees is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Paul Grosskopf as principal of Niverville High School, effective September 2024. 
 
Paul brings administrative and teaching experience to his new position at Niverville High School. He is 
currently the vice-principal and instructional coach at École St. Adolphe in the Seine River School Division, 
having served in this capacity since August 2022. Paul was also interim principal at École St. Adolphe from 
September 2023 to January 2024 and served as acting principal at Arborgate School from 2017 to 2022. 
Paul's teaching experience includes seven years at Arborgate, where he was a learning support teacher and 
taught grades 3/4 from 2021-2022 and grades 7/8 and Physical Education from 2015-2022. 
 
Paul earned his Bachelor of Education from the University of Manitoba in 2015 and is currently enrolled in 
the university's Post-Baccalaureate Program in Educational Administration. 
 
The Board of Trustees welcomes Paul to the Hanover School Division and wishes him all the best in his new 
position for the 2024-2025 school year. 
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About Hanover School Division 
Hanover is a student-centred school division striving for excellence while developing skills and 
promoting values for a productive and wholesome life. Representing 19 schools in Southeast Manitoba, 
Hanover School Division consists of approximately 8,600 students and 1,100 employees. 
 
Media Inquiries 
Tel. 204-326-6471 #2240 
communications@hsd.ca 
 

mailto:info@hsd.ca

